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Comhairle Earra Ghaidheal agus Bhoid 

 

Customer  Services 
Director:  Douglas Hendry 

 
Kilmory, Lochgilphead, PA31 8RT 

Tel:  01546 602127  Fax:  01546 604444 
DX 599700 LOCHGILPHEAD 

e.mail –douglas.hendry@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
 

1 April 2010 
 

 
ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY: WEDNESDAY 7 APRIL 2010 AT 

11.30AM IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER, MUNICIPAL BUILDING, OBAN 
 

I enclose herewith copies of the written submissions received from the Planning and Roads 
Authorities together with comments from the applicant’s agent. 
 
 

Douglas Hendry 
Director of Customer Services 

 

 
BUSINESS 

 
  3. CONSIDER NOTICE OF REVIEW REQUEST: TIGH MHUILLEAN, 

GLENCRUITTEN ROAD, OBAN – 10/0001/LRB 
 

  (e) FURTHER INFORMATION: WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS (Pages 1 - 8) 
 

ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY 
 
 Councillor Daniel Kelly (chair) Councillor Alister McAlister 
 Councillor James McQueen Charles Reppke 
  
 
 Contact: Melissa Stewart              Tel. No. 01546 604331 
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 PLANNING & INVESTIGATIVE 

 CONSULTANT 

Allan Macaskill 

5 Ferryfield Road 

CONNEL, PA37 1SR 

Tel/Fax: 01631 710133 

Mobile: 07749754660 

Email: emacaskill@btinternet.com 

 

23 March 2010  

Mrs M Stewart 

Committee Services 

Argyll & Bute Council 

KILMORY 

Lochgilphead PA31 8RT  

 

 

Dear Mrs Stewart 

 

Review Ref. No: 10/0001/LRB 

 

I have now received the written submission from Mr Neil Brown 

pertaining to the above review dated 17 March 2010. 

 

No map detailing the route has been attached and it is imperative that 

I receive a copy immediately.  

 

If the route encroaches on the three dwelling houses already 

constructed then demolition and compensation would ensue.  

 

The further submission by the Planning Department dated 21 January 

2010 stated, “It now appears unlikely that any future dwelling on the 

site under consideration would be affected by the proposed new 

road”. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Allan Macaskill 
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